JUNE 18, 2025, PRESIDENT’S REPORT

Spent the month of May reviewing and responding to various email messages and reviewing
information from Illinois Municipal League (IML), updates from the State of Illinois, and
updates from NorthCOG/Region 1 Planning.

Discussion with trustees/employees various times during the month of May.

May 6, 2025 — Met with Winnebago County Board Chairman Joseph Chiarelli and Todd
Marshall of the Winnebago County Health Department to review Water Report prepared by
those departments assessing current and future concerns about every water system in the county.
First study of its kind by the county, so wanted a baseline to start and then reference it as grants
may be needed in the future.

May 7, 2025 — Telephone conference with Winnebago County Board Member Aaron Booker to
discuss restoration of Winnebago County Chairman’s powers that were previously taken away
under former Chairman.

May 7, 2025 — Attended and led the Village Board meeting

May 7, 2025 — Attended and led the Village C.O.W. meeting (Committee of the Whole)

May 13, 2025 — lunch with Village Administrator to discuss various village items.

May 14, 2025 — Attended Annual Police Memorial Church Service hosted by the Winnebago
Police Department at Cross Roads Church. Presented my reading during the service that |

prepared prior to the service.

May 21, 2025 — May 28, 2025 — away on personal matter (attended wedding of my nephew in
Colorado). Handled various village issues when able during that time



